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 WELDING HOOD PPE 
This notice affects Marathon Pipe Line (MPL), Terminal,  

Transport and Rail (TT&R), and Marine. 
 
ANSI Z.87.1 approved safety glasses or goggles are required to be worn under welding hoods as 
per the T&L Welding Safety (TNLHES006) and Personal Protective Equipment (TNLHES302) 
Standards.  Safety glasses or goggles can be worn under most welding hoods.  However some 
hood styles, such as some pancake styles (see picture below), may not allow the wearing of 
additional eye protection underneath. In these cases, another type of welding helmet must be 
used. 
 
Example of a pancake-style welding hood: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 *Note:  Pancake hoods are not specifically prohibited 
 
 


